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City of Littleton — City Manager’s Office
2255 W. Berry Avenue

Littleton, Colorado 80120

303-795-3720

May 23, 2025
Dear Congressman Crow,

On behalf of the City of Littleton, | am writing to express our strong support of Littleton
Public Schools request for a grant through the Community Projects or Congressionally
Directed Spending program. The Littleton Public Schools’ grant application to improve,
repair and make accessibility upgrades to playgrounds across the school district has
direct benefit for students as well as our entire community.

Littleton is proud to partner with and support initiatives that promote inclusivity,
accessibility, and equity. Ensuring that all playgrounds offer access in compliance with
the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) is essential to creating welcoming and
inclusive spaces for every child and family in our city. The proposed improvements will
allow students, parents, and community members of all abilities the opportunity to enjoy
safe, accessible recreational spaces.

This initiative aligns with Littleton’s commitment to supporting our residents’ health, well-
being, and engagement. We believe that enhancing playgrounds to meet ADA
standards will foster greater community connection and ensure that every child,
regardless of physical ability, can experience the joy and developmental benefits of
play.

The City of Littleton fully supports Littleton Public Schools in this important effort and
looks forward to its positive impact on our shared community.

Sincerely,
M\ g ErSN

Mike Gent ,
Deputy City Manager



